
 St Clement & St James 
CE Primary School   

The newsletter is always available on the school website:  www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk 

COMPASSION ~ CREATIVITY ~ FORGIVENESS ~ THANKFULNESS ~ FRIENDSHIP ~ EXCELLENCE 

Newsletter - Friday 13 December 2019 

  

  

 

Year 1 
Year 2  
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5  
Year 6 

Aysha 
Zach 
Isidore 
Alima 
Mariam 
Richard 

  

Top Table 
These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime and will be a 
guest on Top Table next week 

Top Table will be back in the  
new year. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Sat 14 Dec: Christmas market in the school  
playground between 10am-4pm 
Mon 16 Dec: 4pm School Choir singing at  
John Lewis in Westfield 

Tues 17 Dec: 2pm KS1 Nativity play 
Tues 17 Dec: 6-7.30pm KS2 Carol Service at  
St Clement Church (new venue) 

Weds 18 Dec: Christmas Lunch 
Weds 18 Dec: Christmas Jumper Day:  
Pay £1 to wear a Christmas Jumper to school to raise funds for our school 

Thurs 19 Dec: 2pm School closes for Christmas break.  
No P3 provision on this day. 
Tues 7 Jan: Y4 swimming starts. Please ensure your child has 
their swimming costume/trunks. 

Angel of the week: Quin from Y5 
 Quin is a wonderful  member of our school  

community who follows our Christian Values.  
Quin makes excellent contributions in  

collective worship and has a positive attitude 
towards his learning. 

 
 

Well done Quin we are all so proud of you! 
 

This week’s  
Learning Leaders 

These children have consistently 
demonstrated Learning Leader    

attributes this week 

Fundraising for our school 
We have discovered a clever new way that you can help raise money 
for the school, while doing your shopping.  
 

https://www.schoolangel.org.uk 
 

By clicking on the link here, you will be able to search and select SCSJ 
on the School Angel website. Within their site, you can choose from 
a number of different retailers, including most high street brands, 
where you can do your on-line shopping as usual.  
 

Then, like with any loyalty card, every time anyone buys anything, 
the school earns ‘points’. We currently need money to help us with 
raising funds for our ‘edible playground’.  
 

There is no need for you to create an ‘account’ as such, and they 
won't ask for any of your personal details. School Angel will simply 
track your donation straight back to SCSJ every time you visit the 
site. 

Instagram account 
We now have 87 followers! Please follow us, 
via the Instagram app, at: scsjW11 

Prayers for our Church Service 
We need some lovely Christmas prayers for our church service on 
Tuesday. Children, can you please write some prayers over the 
weekend and we will choose some to read at the service. 

P3: After School Play Centre: PLEASE NOTE 
There will be no P3 provision on Thursday 19 December so please collect your child promptly at 2pm.  We have also been asked by 
P3 to remind parents that they must register online with Magic Bookings, the link is  
https://p3charity.magicbooking.co.uk/register.aspx This is the only way to book a place for your child at playcentre. 

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk
https://www.schoolangel.org.uk
https://p3charity.magicbooking.co.uk/register.aspx


Attendance and Punctuality (on time/late) 

Year 1 had the maximum attendance 100%  followed closely by Year 6  with 99.4% attendance. Well done! 
A double for Year 1 as everyone was also on time, a great effort! Year 5 please ALL try to be on time next week. 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 92.2% 100% 92.8% 92.1% 95.4% 88.3% 99.4% 

Lates 3 0 4 2 1 12 4 

 

Christmas Market TOMORROW! 

So much has gone on this week! Years 1&2 visited London Zoo to see the live Nativity.  
Early Years performed their Nativity and on  Tuesday we had the school Christmas party! 

 

 

Merry Christmas 

It has been a busy week at school! Early Years performed their Nativity. KS1 visited London Zoo to see the live  
Nativity and on Tuesday afternoon we had the school Christmas party! 


